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PERMIT MODIFICATION APPROVAL
July 11, 2016

TRANS ENERGY, INC.
P O BOX 393
ST. MARYS , W\ 26170

Re: Permit Modification Approval for API Number 5101477, Well #: LUCEY 2H

Modified to use existing berm

Oil and Gas Operator:

The Office of Oil and Gas has reviewed the attached permit modification for the above
referenced permit. The attached modification has been approved and well work may begin.
Please be reminded that the oil and gas inspector is to be notified twenty-four (24) hours before
permitted well work is commenced.

Please call James Martin at 304-926-0499, extension 1654 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Y quuia & (B e

ene Smith
Assistant Chief of Permitting
Office of Oil and Gas

Promoting a healthy environment.

07/15/2016



D Trans Energy, Inc.

Qil and Gas Exploration and Development

July 7, 2016

Laura Adkins

WV DEP - Oil and Gas

601 57th Street, SE
Charleston, WV 25304-2345

RE: Rework Permits
Lucey 1H, 47-051-01382
Lucey 2H, 47-051-01477

Dear Laura:

We received Rework Permits on 5/6/16, for the above wells on the Lucey pad located in
Marshall County. These wells are 6A Horizontal wells and were drilled in 2010 and 2011.

We will not rebuild the berms and will use the existing berms on this pad, as shown in the As-
Built drawings.

Please forward the documentation to reflect this for the permits. We appreciate your attention
to this matter.

Sincerely,

eslie A. Gearhart
Vice President Operations

210 2 Street, P.O.Box393 St. Marys, WV 26170 304.684.7053 Fax 304.684.3658
www.transenergyinc.com
07/15/2016





